
ATM/DEBIT 
CARD
TRAVEL NOTICE
Domestic Travel: If you are traveling within the continental 
United States, it isn’t necessary to place a travel alert on 
your debit card(s). Your card activity will continue to be 
monitored, as usual, for possible suspicious activity. We 
encourage you to consider the following best practices as 
you travel.

International Travel: If you are traveling abroad, please 
notify us, so that we may place a travel alert on your debit 
card(s) to avoid any problems as you travel. Even with the 
travel alert, your card activity will continue to be monitored 
as usual for possible suspicious activity. We encourage you 
to consider the following best practices as you travel.

BEST PRACTICES
• To avoid issues at point of purchase, please select DEBIT          

as opposed to CREDIT, and use your PIN whenever 
possible.

• Add your debit card’s Customer Service phone number 
(833) 735-1894, and Text Alert number (37268) to 
your phone contacts as this will help you recognize 
the numbers if you are contacted about a suspicious 
transaction.

Thank you for choosing First National Bank for your banking 

needs.  If there is anything more we can do for you, please let 

us know.

To report lost or stolen ATM/Debit Cards or 
fraudulent activity, please call: 

Business Hours: (515) 232-5561 or (641) 342-6581

After Hours: (800) 472-3272
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